
 
 

Date: January 3, 2017 PCN- 27973 

Product Change Notification 
 

Change Title: 
DISCONTINUED PHONO JACK #3514PCX;      REPLACE WITH PHONO JACK #3518PCX. 
 
Product (s) Affected: 
3514PCX 
 
3518PCX 
 
 
 
 
 Reason for Change: 
3514PCX IS NO LONGER AVAILABLE AND THE REPLACEMENT PART HAS A SLIGHTLY 
DIFFERENT PC FOOTPRINT. 
 
 Description of Change: 
THE PC TERMINAL FOR THE CENTER PIN IS LARGER AND REQUIRES A LARGER HOLE 
IN THE PC BOARD.  THE JACK SHELL IS ALSO A LITTLE LONGER AND HAS A SLIGHTLY 
DIFFERENT APPEARANCE. 
 
 Estimated Schedule of Change: 
12/31/2017 

 
 
 
 

Customer Acknowledgement Form 
(To be filled out by the customer and returned to Switchcraft) 

 
The indicated Customer Notification letter was received and acknowledged by the undersigned authority. 
 
Name: 
 Signature        Print 
    (Electronic Signature is acceptable) 
 
Company:      Location: 
 
Title:       Date: 
 
 
 
Please return the signed PCN form to the attention of: Switchcraft Customer Service Department 
       jpulliam@switchcraft.com 
       FAX:   773-792-2129 

5555 North Elston Ave, Chicago, IL  60630 
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